LEwIS B. STILLWELL
ELM ROAD
PRINCETON, NEW JERSEY
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Mr. H. H. Henline, National Secretary
American Institute of Electrical Engineers
%33 West 39th Street

New York, New York

Dear Mr. Henline:

Many thanks for your courteous let-
ter of April 7. Your work and that of your
office in every detail relating to the re-
cent presentation of the Edison Medal, was
admirable.

I hope that a copy of the March is-
o-*" sue of ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING was sent to b A

/ -~ _~ Ur. Reginald Belfield, although I aw-not v
g~ o sure that I included him in the list which »u
Jlga“’gﬁw I sent you. If, by chance, he was over- bt <
Pl looked, I hope your office can still find
/¢7 e spare copy to sgend to him. Hig address

is Ashton Hall, St. Peter, Barbados, West

/Tndies v

Sincerely yours,

(e 4 Sicitngy

LBS:VP LEWIS B. STILLVELL




April 20, 1928

Dr. L. B, Btillwell
Elm Rood
Princet:n, N.J.
Dear Dr. Stillwells

We sincerely appreciate the comments in your letter
of the 17th conceruing our work in connection with the presentas
tion of the Bdison Medel, nnd needless to say are pleased to
know that your opinions are so favorable.

iy, Reginald Belfield's name was not on the list
submitied by you for the recelpt of the March issue of BLEC.
TRICAL ENCIVERRING, but we are immedistely sending him a copy.

Yery truly yours,

Hational Secretary
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